
1.	Welcome Back to a New Term!
We are excited to welcome everyone back from the holiday break and hope you had a restful time with 
your families. A special thank you to all the parents for taking such great care of the students during the 
break. We look forward to a fruitful and productive term ahead.

2.	 A Huge Thank You for the Innovation Exhibition!
We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the parents for your incredible support during the 
end-of-term Innovation Exhibition. The event was a marvelous success, showcasing the creativity and 
brilliance of our students. Your participation and encouragement helped make this event truly special, 
and we are immensely proud of our students’ accomplishments.

3.	New School Year Calendar Update
In line with the Ministry of Education’s new initiative, we are now starting our academic year in September. 
This means that this will be our 1st term moving forward, and we will continue to communicate updates 
on how the school calendar will be structured throughout the year. 
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For now, please note that the current term 
began on September 9th and will end on 6th 
December, 2024. Further details regarding 
term dates and holidays will be shared soon.

4.	Ministry of Education Visit – 
Commendation and Future 
Improvements

We are delighted to share that inspectors 
from the Ministry of Education recently 
visited our school and commended us 
for the excellent work we are doing. They 
encouraged us to continue maintaining high 
standards. A few constructive suggestions 
for improvements were made, and we are 
committed to implementing these alongside 
our ongoing accreditation enhancements.

Improvement plans are currently being 
drafted by the school administration and 
will be put into effect throughout the year. 
We kindly ask all parents and students to welcome any changes positively, as they are designed 
to enhance the overall quality of education and the school environment.

5.	International Assessments
This term, our students will take their first assessments with an international assessment body. 
These assessments will allow us to benchmark our school’s performance against international 
standards. We will be able to see how our students perform relative to their peers globally, across 
various subjects. Further communication will be shared on this, and the results will be discussed 
in our next newsletter.

6.	Payment Plans – Coming This Term
We understand that the implementation of the new payment plans was long overdue. Due to the 
packed schedule last term, including our 10-year celebration and accreditation events, we were 
unable to launch it earlier. However, we are committed to rolling out the payment plans this term. 
Each parent will be placed on a plan that suits their needs, ensuring flexibility and convenience.

To facilitate this, we will soon share a link where parents can schedule appointments to visit 
the school and go through the available payment plans. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding in this matter.



7.	 End-of-Year Presentation – Mark Your Calendars!
As we approach the end of a remarkable year, we are excited to announce a special End-of-Year 
Presentation. Please mark your calendars for 6th December, 2024 Our staff and students are 
preparing something exceptional to close the year, and we would love to have all parents and 
families join us in celebrating this year’s successes and blessings.

8.	Thank You, Parents!
Once again, we want to express our deepest gratitude to all the parents for your continued support, 
both to the students and the school. Your involvement and encouragement mean the world to us, 
and we look forward to achieving even greater milestones together this term.

Key Takeaways:

•	  New School Year Structure: 
•	 Term started on 9th September, 2024  

•	 Half term break: 21st -25th October, 2024

•	 Ends on: 6th December, 2024

•	 Ministry Commendation: 
Plans for improvements will be implemented this year.



•	 International Assessments:
Students will be assessed globally; results to follow in the next issue.

•	 Payment Plans: 
Implementation this term; link for appointments to be shared.

•	 End-of-Year Presentation: 
Mark your calendars for 6th December, 2024.

Dearest parent, “You can do all things through Christ who strengthens you.” – Philippians 4:13, stay 
encouraged!

Warm regards,  

Birungi Ram
Prinicpal, LifeRoots Schools 


